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Tony Marino 
Deputy Director 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
SUBJECT:  Southern California Edison Company’s Notice of Availability 
 
Dear Tony Marino: 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) respectfully submits this Notice of Availability regarding 
four supporting documents that are too large to upload into OEIS E-File System.  

 
Document Title:  IOU CC Testing Report 12 22 22 Redacted.pdf 

REFCL Projects at Southern California Edison.pdf 
UVM-09 v7 06 30 2024.pdf 
SCE 2026-2028 WMP GIS Layers.zip 

Availability Date:  May 16, 2025 
Location:   www.SCE.com/WMP 
 
 
SCE appreciates the opportunity to submit this Notice of Availability. If you have questions, or 
require additional information, please contact me at gary.chen@sce.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
//s// 
Gary Chen 
Director, Safety & Infrastructure Policy 
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